September 20, 2010
A Joint Meeting with the Engineering  

Society of York
Steak Cookout Dinner featuring a presentation 

by Anthony Shinsky, AIA
(1.0 PDH certification at end of presentation)

The Integrated Process 

aka ‘Whose idea was this?’ 
Come join the PSPE Lincoln Chapter and the Engineering Society of York on September 20 at Buchart and Horn, Inc located at 445 W. Philadelphia St. in downtown York for a presentation on The Integrated Process.  Anthony Shinsky, AIA of Buchart and Horn, Inc will provide a presentation following the steak cookout dinner.  He will present and lead a discussion on the integrated process, which is the collaborative approach for building design that is meant to foster cooperation between structural, MEP, and site civil engineering.  The building systems designed by theses diverse disciplines must work well together, and the chances for that favorable outcome increase exponentially if the professionals designing those systems work well together.  There will be 1.0 PDH Certificate handed out to all the attendees of the presentation
AGENDA

5:30 - 6:00 Social Gathering
6:00 – 6:55 Dinner

7:00 – 8:00 Presentation by Anthony Shinsky
MENU
Steak Cookout

Catered by White Rose
LOCATION
Buchart Horn, Inc.
445 W. Philadelphia Street
York, PA
DIRECTIONS
From Route 30: 

Take N. George Street into downtown York and make a right onto W. Philadelphia Street.  Continue on Philadelphia and make a right onto Roosevelt Avenue.  Make an immediate left between the buildings to the Buchart and Horn parking lot.
ARRANGEMENTS

Meal tickets can be purchased at the meeting for $25.  Please sign up by September 15 by contacting Tammy Messinger at NuTec Design Associates, Inc, 717-751-0300 or email tmessinger@ntda.com 

